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November 2018 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Junior Choir – Glebelands Care Home – Tuesday 11th December 2018 
 
This year, our junior choir has been invited to sing Christmas carols at the Glebelands Care Home in 
Wokingham on Thursday 11th December. This is something we like to participate in, and your 
daughter has been chosen to perform in the choir at the event. It is a really good performing 
opportunity and is always well received by the members of the local community. 
 
We will be leaving school at halfway through period 2 at 10:30am and walking to Glebelands Care 
Home, Woolf Drive. We will be performing from 11:00-11:45am and should return to school by 12:25 
in time for period 4. 
 
Please complete the consent survey to give permission for your daughter to attend this event by  
Wednesday 5th December:- 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/JuniorChoirGlebelandsCarolConcertDec2018 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 
Mr A Gray 
Head of Music 
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